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Bible Stories
                  
Dear Parents and Guardians,





Based on Judeo-Christian principles that enrich the spiritual, mental, physical, intellectual and social life of children, families and the community, Wollaston Child Care Center will be offering Bible Stories preschool children in our Center beginning in October and continuing until the summer.  





The Pastoral staff of the Wollaston Lutheran Church will be introducing the children to simple Bible Stories along with some great music.  Some of the songs you may remember from your own childhood.  Our children are sure to have a great time while learning some of our favorite stories.  The Bible Stories class includes crafts as well.  As always, children will be supervised at all times by a certified member of our teaching staff.





The Bible Stories program will be offered every Wednesday morning.  Children whose families do not wish for them to participate will be offered an alternate activity.


  


If you have any questions about the Bible Stories class, please let us know.








Child’s name: _________________________________





By signing below, I confirm that I have read this notice and my child will be participating in the Bible stories program unless I indicate below that he/she will not participate.








Parent/guardian signature:_______________________________





Date:____________________





_____ I do not wish for my child to participate in the Weekly Bible Stories program.















































